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COMMUNITY UPDATE 
 

Happy New Year Neighbors, 
 
 I hope all of you had a happy and safe holiday. With the new 

year and next legislative session here I wanted to make sure you 

knew about some of the highlights from last year’s session.  

 

 Please take some time to review them and I also encourage 

you to spend some time viewing my capitol website, which has an 

archive of my previous community reports and other updates. 

Please browse the link or scan the QR Code: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Please call my office, (808) 586-6170, or send an email to: 

repchun@capitol.hawaii.gov to provide your suggestion or if you 

have any questions or concerns. 

 

     Mahalo, 

The State Legislature honors the Takayesu Family on their 100th  

anniversary of their Waipahu Bicycle & Sporting Goods better known as 

Buster’s Bike Shop. (left to Right) Sen. Michelle Kidani, Lt. Gov. Sylvia 

Luke, Rep. Cory Chun, Rep. Rachelle Lamosao, Ken Takayesu, and Sen. 

Aquino. 

https://www.capitol.hawaii.gov/

legislature/memberpage.aspx?

member=252&year=2023 
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This past December, the late Darrell Young was honored for all of the great work that he did for the community of 

Waikele when the Waikele Community Park was re-named to the Darrell T. Young Waikele Community Park.  

Senators Brandon Elefante and Henry Aquino, Councilmembers Matt Weyer, Radiant Cordero, and Val Okimoto, 

along with his family and others, came out to acknowledge his legacy as the long time Waikele Community Associa-

tion President and accomplished State and City administrator. 


